[image: ][image: ]
All Saints Newsletter 










Friday 8th March 2024

Head Teachers Comments
What a busy week at All Saints this week! It was absolutely fantastic to see all the marvellous costumes that children (and staff) were wearing for World Book Day yesterday. There were a few ‘Wallies’ spotted around school! Thank you to Mrs Fox who organised activities for the day and throughout the week. If you look on Class Dojo I am sure you will see some amazing pictures from our day. Fun was had by all!
It was good to see a few parents turning up for a SEND coffee morning. Thank you to Ms Evans who organised this and has plans to have more next term. It was useful for parents to speak with various individuals from Stockport’s Inclusion team. 
Next week will see school celebrating Science Week. Mr Neill has been busy organising fun activities for the children to complete and there will be a competition for children to enter. 
Have a wonderful weekend. See you all on Monday and lets all aim to increase our attendance next week.
Mr Longworth






Stockport Fire Service visted Year 6…
They learnt all about the profession, what is on board a fire engine and call outs they respond to. Children learnt plenty and enjoyed this experience.
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Half term root value – Trust      Weekly branch Value - Tolerance








Dates for your diary…
Thursday 14th March – Y2 Class Assembly
Friday 15th March – Comic Relief 
Monday 25th March – Parents Evening
Thursday 28th March – Easter Service in Church
Thursday 28th March – Break up for Easter





Parent Forum…

Easter Poster Competition
We have been contacted by Tesco in Stockport and asked if the children at school would like to take part in designing Easter themed posters for them to use on the front of the trolleys used in store for online order picking. They will display the pictures daily on the trolleys right up until Easter Sunday. Any pictures will need to be given to school by Friday 15th March.  If your child would like to take part please see the reception staff to collect a sheet of paper. Please note that all pictures will need to be drawn portrait to allow the staff to attach them to the trolleys. 





Stars of the Week

1st Place:  Year 1     96.1%
2nd Place: Reception   96%
3rd Place: Year 3     93.6%
Year 2     92.3%  
Year 6     91.7%
Year 5     91.4%
Year 4     91.3%





Nursery: Ivy & Halima
Reception: David & Aarayan
Year 1: Oliver & Zack
Year 2: Obie-Lee & Hareem
Year 3: Lana & Shaye
Year 4: Elin & Bruce
Year 5: Mariam & Jack
Year 6: Daniel & Thomas





Attendance Winners




	




Whole School Attendance 93.2% (Target 96%)




“Love learning together.
Love each other and our community.
Love ourselves.”
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’
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